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Christmas 2022 - This Christmas we went to see Robin Hood at Oldham Coliseum and
had our Christmas Open Day. For our last day of term we went on a Winter walk
around Dovestones before the festive holidays. Pupils also received Christmas gifts
from Santa and his little helper!



https://www.brightfuturesschool.co.uk/

Elias and Kristian are the
youngest and newest
members of our Bright
Futures family. We are all
so proud of how well they
have settled into school
life. Elias enjoys being
outside, playing on the
climbing equipment or in
forest school. Kristian likes
making smoothies and
being creative. What a
super start to your school
journey.

Hedgehog Sanctuary Visit - This Term Oliver and Lucy-Grace went on a visit to Hog
Manor in Delph. They did this for their ASDAN work on animal care.

Lucy - Grace said, Louise said, Oliver said,
“| liked the calm ones like “The two hedgehog “This is Feisty the
Elaine. | held her out in brothers grumpy Stardust Hedgehog. When | was
front of me™. and nice Ziggy were very petting him he was

different”. jumping all over me”.
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PE - this term pupils went to Jumparooz in Ashton and younger students went to
Oldham Leisure Centre. The younger students were learning about water safety and
basic swimming skills. The students at Jumperooz were working on balance and core
strength. Everybody had a fantastic time!

Jayden Work Experience - This term Jayden went to visit different places to get a
taste of life in the world of work.

Jayden enjoyed his visit to

the Boat House Cafe,
Alexandra Park where he
met Manager Jill Kendall. It
was interesting to learn
about the different roles
within the cafe and
Jayden even got to serve
ice cream and eat it.

Jayden had an interesting
time with Oldham Council
Officers who explained
their roles with Highways
Maintenance Services. The
service covers a huge
range of civil engineering
projects.

Roadworks Site visit in

Bardsley. Jayden met
Construction Technician
(on-site Manager) Chris

Mackay, He explained the
machinery / plant and
described the processes
involved in laying new
roads.
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A big welcome to our new staff Jody, Eppie, Angela, Ginny
and Hannah
Who have all joined us over the last few months.

Dates for the Diary

School closes for Easter on Friday 31st March and reopens Monday 17th April.

New times : School will open at 9:15 am to 2:15 pm on Mon,Tue,Thurs and Friday and
10am to 3 pm on Wednesdays

PE is now on a Wednesday



